
Eucharist  
 
Eucharist services are typically on the first Wednesday of every month.   
 
During the serving of Communion, students are welcome to come forward and partake of the elements, 
come forward for a blessing, or sit quietly in their pew. The “bread” is an unleavened wafer and the wine is 
wine mixed with water.  If you wish for your child to participate, he or she should come forward to the rail 
and raise cupped hands to receive the bread.  He/she may receive just the wafer, or take the wafer and dip 
it in the cup of wine, or take a sip of wine from the cup that will be offered.  If your child wishes to have just 
a blessing, he/she should come forward to the rail with arms crossed over his/her chest as a sign to the 
priest for a blessing.  The way in which your child participates in Communion is up to you and your family’s 
faith tradition. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about chapel, please let me know.  
 
Blessings, 
Amy Eastham 
Chapel Coordinator 
aeastham@tecvictoria.org 


